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SAN DIEGO CITY CLERK TO HOST COMMUNITY FEEDBACK SESSION 
CENTERED ON ELECTION PROCESS 

SAN DIEGO – The Office of the City Clerk will host a community feedback session related to the City of San 
Diego Elections Code. The topics will include an overview of the current process for how people run for 
office and how to propose a new law or change a local law. This will also be the first opportunity to review 
initial proposed changes to these processes for elections in 2026 and beyond. The City Clerk will host 
another feedback session in early 2025 in a hybrid format with in-person and virtual options. 

“Our goal is to empower the community to explore San Diego’s election processes through a hands-on 
approach. This feedback session is essential because it provides a forum for residents to learn about the 
election process while actively seeking their input, ensuring that decisions closely reflect the needs and 
aspirations of the community. By encouraging participation, we foster trust, collaboration, and a shared 
vision to build a more transparent and inclusive city” said City Clerk Fuentes. 

The first community feedback session will take place on Thursday, November 21, 2024, beginning 
at 5:30 p.m. at the Mountain View Recreation Center, 641 South Boundary Street, San Diego, CA 
92113. 

We are pleased to announce that in collaboration with the Parks and Recreation Department; there will be 
free arts and crafts activities for children 5 and older. 

Registration is not required but encouraged for event planning purposes. Please register at 
https://forms.office.com/g/5ysFeMxeNa. To contact us about this event, please call 619-533-4000 or email 
cityclerk@sandiego.gov. 
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